
   M A M A  T U L I A

MOTHER'S DAY CELEBRATION

 WATER FILTERS

M A Y  U P D A T E S

Thank you to everyone  who generously  supported our
mothers with new blankets on the mothers day celebration. A
blanket  might have seemed to be a simple gift, but it has
provided  comfy and cozy nights to our mothers. We were able
to reach a target of over 30 blankets. So, together with the
mothers, our hearts are filled with joy and we say thank you.

Our babies were rapidly getting sick, due to the unsafe
drinking water provided to them by theirs mothers. Therefore,
as Mama Tulia, we decided to provide water filters to our
mothers. We are privileged to have distributed 15 waters
filters of which 4 were given out in this month. We look
forward to continuously improve on our mothers hygiene and
health by providing water filters for clean and safe water.



KANGAROO MOTHER CARE AWARENESS DAY

TUESDAY BIBLE STUDY

The attendance on our Tuesday  Bible
studies has greatly increased  from a
number of 40 to 90 averagely on a weekly
basis, which led to an increase  in the
number of those getting  saved.
Nabawanuka Sylvia and Birungi Agnes gave
their lives to Christ this month.

As Mama Tulia, we celebrated the kangaroo mother
care awareness day on 14th May,2022. Over 200
mothers converged for this celebration at Wentz
Hospital. Agnes Kirikumwino a midwife at Mulago
specialized Women Neonatal  Hospital educated the
mothers about the kangaroo mother care technique
and all it's benefits. She also educated moms on the
causes, signs of prematurity birth and how best to
care for the preemies. We distributed Mama kits
and reusable sanitary pads to close the day. The
event was blissful and all the mothers were excited
and extremely happy.

STAFF TRAINING
Mama Tulia staff had a training on 3rd May.
They educated the staff on how best to have
an effective and sustainable Non
Government Organisation. This activity
brought a big impact and progress in the
organization.



FERISHA'S HEART SURGERY

MEET NAMUTEBI
Namutebi  Miracle is a 23 year old mother
leaving with sickle cells disease, joined Mama 
 Tulia early this year when she gave birth to
identical preemie twins through C-Section.

Unfortunately for Namutebi, these babies have
no father because  she was raped with no face
recognition of the rapist. Mama Tulia is working
to support her raise her babies and cope with
her trauma.

Happy to report that Namutebi and her babies
are doing great. 

Our baby Ferisha,  who had a congenital 
 heart defect, had a very beautiful and
successful surgery. She was discharged on
Friday  13th May,2022 and now  home
recovering. Thank you so much for your
continued support and prayers. May God
surely bless you.

Thank you

We wouldn't have made all this without you. we are so humbled having you being part of Mama Tulia. Together,
we shall continue saving lives of preemie babies in Uganda. God bless you...
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MANNA PROGRAM
our mothers greatest joy is when they have
assurance of what to feed their children for a
month. the Manna program has made a great
impact in the lives of our mothers as they
save in order to start up businesses for their
financial indepency.


